
 

 

 

 

 

 

         September 4, 2015 

2015 

TO:  Dr.  Dave Palzet 

FROM: Matt Vandercar 

RE:  Instructional aide recommendation 

 

 

I am recommending Evan Stone for the full-time instructional aide position at 

Pleasantdale Elementary School.   He will be filling the position open due to a 

resignation.  Evan will work primarily in kindergarten and 2
nd

 grade.  

 

Evan is a Pleasantdale graduate and recently earned his teaching degree at Illinois 

College in Jacksonville, IL.  He earned a K-12 Physical Education degree with a minor in 

Health Education.  Evan currently does an outstanding job in our Extra Innings program.   

 

I am excited about having Evan here and confident he will continue to be an effective 

member of the Pleasantdale staff.  

 

 


